1. Our organization currently has a QDA-CYDCPP contract with Queens DA, are we still eligible to apply for QCVPP funding under the new RFP?

Yes. You are eligible to apply for and receive funding under this QCVPP grant.

2. Based on the new guidance issued by the Federal Office of Management and Budget pertaining to indirect costs, will the Office of the Queens County District Attorney update the guidance on indirect costs for this solicitation? Are we able to use our federally approved indirect cost rate? 
No. This grant is not federally funded; therefore, the federal OMB guidelines do not apply. 

3. Will individual award amounts be eligible for up to $50,000 per year ($100,000 total) or $50,000 over two years?
This grant is for $25,000 per year, for a total two-year grant of $50,000.


